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Come meet the Candidates

7:00 P.M.

SEPTEMBER BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETING

CANDIDATES NIGHT
On Wednesday night, October 15, 1997, at 7:00 p.m. at Town Hall, five candidates who 

w ill be seeking the three seats on the Pine Knoll Shores Board of Commissioners w ill be 
making their presentations to the voting citizens. The five candidates are: Dan Ericksen, 
Robert Gallo, Ted Goetzinger, Wade Lamson and Evan Roderick. Ken Benson w ill serve as 
Moderator and Hank Ingram w ill serve as the Altemate Moderator. Each candidate w ill make 
a brief statement. Questions from the audience w ill be accepted at the end of all 
presentations.

FALL BULK ITEM PICK-UP
Thursday, October 30, 1997, w ill be large bulk item pick-up day by Waste Industries. 

Please have your disposables on the curbside by 7:00 a.m. on that day. Should you have a 
question about the pick-up of a particular item, please call Waste Industries, 223-4176.

LAND USE PLAN
The Coastal Resources Commission has approved the Town's Land Use Plan Update. 

Special thanks to the Land Use Plan Committee : Chairman Lois Heffelfinger, Joan Lamson, 
Beal Marks, Al Schmidt, Charlotte and Don Smith. All worked diligently!


